COPA:
Xlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th May, 1933,

Ddar Sir,

With reference to younr letter of the
10th November last relative to the barque "PAMIR"
it is observed from the Shipping Papers thﬁt this
vessel hae returned to this side, and in the
circumgtences I shall be glad to learn at what
port you expect to be in & position to have the rigging
Gealt with in order that the necessary instructions may.be
sent to the Society's Surveyors concerned.

I may say that there is no record in this
Office of the ceiling and steelwork in way of the ballast
having ﬁaen examined in Australia, and in the circumstances
I shall be glad to learn what steps you propose taking in the

matter,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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